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Dear Parents and Carers,  
TICKET SALES – LOWER SCHOOL PRODUCTION 

We are pleased to announce that tickets for the Christmas production of ‘Bah Humbug’ will go on sale from 
5pm on Wednesday 15th November 2023.   
 
Performance times are as follows:  
Tuesday 5th December at 6.30pm   (Doors open at 6.10pm) 
Wednesday 6th December at 1.30 pm  (Doors open at 1.15 pm) 
Wednesday 6th December at 6.30pm  (Doors open at 6.10pm) 
The performance will last approx. 1 hour 15 minutes. 
 
Tickets are £4.00 per person (adults/children/concessions) and are available to be bought online by clicking 
on the link below: 
 
LINK: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/mayhill-junior-school 
The password is: HUMBUGY3423 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION   

• Year 3 and 4 children are asked to attend both evenings. If your child is unable to attend 
please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

• Year 3 children should arrive at 6.10pm through the main entrance. 

• Year 4 children should arrive at 6.00pm through the main entrance.  

• Parents will be let in from 6.10pm from the main playground.  

• Please make your selection very carefully as tickets are non-refundable.  Please make sure 
you download your tickets to your phone (or print them out to bring on the night) as they 
will be scanned on the way in.   

• Tickets are strictly limited to 2 per family.  The school reserves the right to withdraw any 
tickets that are bought in addition to this limit.  Please respect the ticket limits.  

• Any additional tickets will be released for sale on Tuesday 28th November. 

• Every person entering requires a valid ticket including infants.  

• If you are dropping your child off and not staying for the performance, please wait on the 
main playground at 7.45pm for collection. As soon as the play is finished, we will supervise 
the children to meet you there.  

 
We look forward to seeing you there.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Mrs S McGillivray 
Head Teacher 
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